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e PA Council for the Arts through Jump Street has awarded us $1,472. This compares to $1,230 for last
year. | don't know when the check will arrive. Their previous grant check arrived in January. They
requested a follow-up report which was hand delivered to their office.

e Jennifer Strechey, from The Foundation for Enhancing Communities (TFEC), unofficially let us know via
email that they are planning to award us $3000 for calendar year 2018 as opposed to $1500 for August
2016 — July 2017. (They moved their fiscal year forward.). We have not yet received the official letter,
which was anticipated in early November.

e While not officially a grant, UPMC/Pinnacle awarded us $500, which has been received, as opposed to
$1000 in 2016 from Pinnacle Health. We received a follow-up letter from Tina Nixon requesting an impact
report on how this donation benefits us, which I will send her.

e | am proposing that all the grant documentation currently residing on my personal computer and flash
drive, including applications, attachments, and copies of endorsement letters, should be copied to
Groupinizer for future reference.

Respectfully submitted by Ted Neal, Secretary.



